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January 21, 2009 

To:	 Pat Wallace 
202-366-7882 or 
202-366-1767 

From:	 Larry Sak, Sr. Manager 
Chrysler LLC 

Re:	 Follow-Up Notifications - CORRECTION FOR DECEMBER 2008 
MAIL DATE CORRECTION 

During the month of December 2008, Chrysler LLC mailed safety follow-up 
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 
following recalls: 

Chrysler LLC # NHTSA# Mail Date 

G27 07V-299 1/21/09 
G28 07V-555 1/21/09 
G32 07V-413 1/21/09 
G34 07V-472 1/21/09 
H02 07V-594 1/21/09 
H19 08V-203 1/21/09 

** TOTAL F'ACiE. 01 ** 


